
 

 

ROYAL SCHOOLS MEMORANDUM  2022 

SCHOOL: ROYAL SCHOOLS SKY CITY  

TO: ALL PARENTS 

FROM: MRS BOTES 

SUBJECT: NEWSLETTER 

DATE: FEBRUARY 1, 2022 
  

Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
In a statement on Monday night, the presidency announced several changed COVID-19 regulations. 
These new rules came after meetings of the National Coronavirus Command Council (NCCC) and the 
President’s Co-ordinating Council (PCC). Among the changed regulations are: 
 

1.       Those who test positive with no symptoms do not have to isolate; 
2.       If you test positive with symptoms, the isolation period has been reduced from 10 to seven 
days; 
3.       Contacts do not have to isolate unless they develop symptoms; 
4.       Primary, secondary and special schools will return to daily attendance; and 
5.       The regulatory provision for social distancing of 1m for pupils in schools has also been 
removed. 

  
Note that all learners' and staff's temperatures are taken every morning and their hands are sanitized 
when they enter the school gates. Before a learner walks into any room / class, their hands are also 
sanitized. Also note that it is an obligation for learners and staff to wear a face mask throughout the day. 
Please take note that in terms of point 3 above, our schools have been attending full time since the start 
of the year. Let us hope and pray that we can beat this virus very soon. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mrs E Botes 
Executive Principal 
ebotes@royalschools.co.za 
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